
Schimsa, Rebecca

From: Godfrey, Rob
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2012 5:59 PM
To: Patel, Swati; Schimsa, Rebecca
Subject: FW: Request from Newsl9 WLTX-TV

From: Neal, Sharranda rmailto:sneal(d)wltx.qannett.com1
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2012 5:58 PM
To: Godfrey, Rob
Subject: Request from Newsl9 WLTX-TV

Pursuant to the SC Freedom of Information Act, Newsl9 WLTX-TV requests the following 
information: 

*aII email/ written correspondence between Governor Nikki Haley and her staff with Pat 
Malley and James Etter between August 26, 2012 to present ( October 31, 2012)
* any written requests, from Governor Nikki Haley requesting an investigation into how 
hackers breached the computer servers maintained by the South Carolina Department of 
Revenue
This request is for correspondence sent between August 26, 2012 and October 31, 2012

I request any fees associated with this request be waived, because the information requested 
will serve the public interest.
Please let me know if there is anything more I need to do to facilitate this request. 
Thanks for your prompt response,

Sharranda Neal
Content Manager
Newsl9 WLTX-TV
Address: 6027 Garners Ferry Road

Columbia, S.C. 29209
Phone: (803) 695-3741
Cell Phone: (803) 429-9021
Fax: (803) 776-1791
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Schimsa, Rebecca

From: Neal, Sharranda <sneal@wltx.gannett.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2012 3:59 PM
To: Schimsa, Rebecca
Subject: RE: FOIA request to the Governor's Office

Hi Rebecca,
Thanks for your follow-up to my request.
We are looking to obtain all correspondence between the parties mentioned, between the 
dates listed.
Please don't hesitate to contact me with any further questions. 
Thanks,
Sharranda

Sharranda Neal
Content Manager
Newsl9 WLTX-TV
Address: 6027 Garners Ferry Road 

Columbia, S.C. 29209
Phone: (803) 695-3741
Cell Phone: (803) 429-9021
Fax: (803) 776-1791

From: Schimsa, Rebecca [mailto:RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov1
Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2012 2:54 PM
To: Neal, Sharranda
Subject: FOIA request to the Governor's Office

Dear Ms. Neal,

On October 31, 2012, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for "all email/written 
correspondence between Governor Nikki Haley and her staff with Pat Maley and James Etter between August 26, 2012 
to present..." Would you like us to process your request for only those communications that are related to the criminal 
cyber attack at the Department of Revenue?

Sincerely,

Rebecca Schimsa

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
Staff Attorney & Commerce Liaison
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